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Hi, I strongly oppose taxation without a vote from the citizens. This bill is enormous 

and should be sent to the voters. I am not impressed with the amount of taxation and 

wild spending the Democrat party has done here in Oregon over the years. This is 

one of the few states where one-party rule exceeds three decades, yet there is 

always an emergency. I call for a complete audit of spending in all Oregon 

bureaucracies...  Get it together! 


